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Press Release: 
 

November 19, 2015 

Company and union met today to resume collective bargaining 

negotiations.  Sherwin used the opportunity to explain the dire market conditions 

facing Sherwin and the industry generally.  The parties agreed to meet again soon 

to discuss specific proposals for meeting these business circumstances and for 

reaching a new agreement.   

Updates are available at www.SherwinNegotiationsUpdate.com.  
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